
 
 
From: Tim Hughes <thughes@swartley.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 6, 2021 8:48 AM 
To: Mathews, Lisa A <Lisa.A.Mathews@ct.gov>; CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov> 
Cc: Mike Derstine <mderstine@swartley.com>; Hochman, William <William.Hochman@GDIT.com> 
Subject: RE: AT&T Generator add/ 39 Ciro road, North Branford, CT, 06471 
 
Good morning Lisa, 
All construction is complete at this location. Please let me know if you need anything further. 
 
 
Thanks, 
 
Tim Hughes 
Construction Manager 
Swartley Bros. Engineers, Inc. 
(C)   267-275-5752 
(O)   215-368-7400  
(F)   215-799-0895 
www.swartley.com 
 

 
 
From: Mathews, Lisa A <Lisa.A.Mathews@ct.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 3, 2021 8:32 AM 
To: Tim Hughes <thughes@swartley.com>; CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov> 
Cc: Mike Derstine <mderstine@swartley.com> 
Subject: RE: AT&T Generator add/ 39 Ciro road, North Branford, CT, 06471 
 
Tim, 
Your electronic filing has been received by the CSC for 3/3/21.  Thank you. 
 
Lisa A. Mathews 
Office Assistant 
Connecticut Siting Council 
10 Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT 06051 
Lisa.A.Mathews@ct.gov 
(860) 827-2957 
 
 
 

 
From: Tim Hughes <thughes@swartley.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 3, 2021 8:26 AM 
To: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov> 
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Cc: Mike Derstine <mderstine@swartley.com> 
Subject: AT&T Generator add/ 39 Ciro road, North Branford, CT, 06471 
 
EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open any 
attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe. 

To whom it may concern, 
Swartley Bros will be installing the 30 KW emergency generator at the above mentioned address for the 
AT&T communications site. We plan on starting construction on 3/22/21 and completing (tentatively) 
3/26/21. Attached you will find are the construction drawings, EP and BP for reference. Please let me 
know if there is any further information needed.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Tim Hughes 
Construction Manager 
Swartley Bros. Engineers, Inc. 
(C)   267-275-5752 
(O)   215-368-7400  
(F)   215-799-0895 
www.swartley.com 
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